Newsletter

25.11.2022

Menu Week 3—W/B 28.11.22



The highlight of the week ... has been the joy and confidence of the Y4 and Y6 children in sharing their learning with their parents, and grandparents. In Y4 the focus was on their recent residential visit to East Barnby and how they have reflected on their challenges in school since. 'It was lovely seeing the children showing their mums and dads amazing work,' wrote one parent. 'It was great to allow us to picture the classroom,' and 'It was important to her to share,' said others. The Y6 children impressed with their work and their interests around their First World War history learning. Both events were very well attended. Other year groups are showing their work next week. Thank you to everyone.

Other news ...

- Children in Need raised £473.18. Thank you for your generosity.
- The Eco warriors were welcomed by St Lawrence's church to participate in a ceremonial tree planting to commemorate the Queen's Jubilee. They were able to share our experiences in school as well as taking part in a short service. See the latest news section of our website.
- A working party of adults and Eco Warriors followed Miss Blakeley's planting plan to finish the first stage of our hedgerow.
- Mrs Harris, me and the choir took part in a rehearsal with children from other schools for this year's Festive Spectacular that takes place on Saturday, 10th December. They sounded brilliant. Ticket details accompany the newsletter. My thanks to all the staff who gave up time to help the event run smoothly.
- Paddy Billington from This is the Coast visited us today for the whole school to record 17 Sleeps 'til Santa. Listen out at around 8.00 on 8th December to hear the children sing, some of the school council talk and the choir giving a brief example of what they will sing at the Festive Spectacular. A video will appear on This is the Coast's website
- Mrs Price and Mrs Bland expertly organised photographs for the whole school. Your child will be bringing home a proof copy today. Orders need to be placed online **by 2nd December** for delivery to school before Christmas.
- On Friday, 2nd December Y6 will run Christmas themed stalls. It is a small-scale Christmas Fair that is only for the children in school. All proceeds will go to the Friends of Newby and Scalby School which we are drawing up plans to re-develop in the new year
- We have included dates for the diary for the very busy last three weeks of this term.
- Our kitchen had a visit from Environmental Health and have again been awarded a food hygiene rating 5
- Scalby village will be switching on their Christmas lights between 6-7pm on Saturday, 26 November

And finally ... Eco Warriors, who have been very busy recently, are teaming up with the police and council traffic teams to positively support the parking around school on Monday, 28th November. Some children will be beginning their traffic survey that they will be able to use as evidence as they develop their plans. Our local PCSO, Nick Gilbert, will be on hand to give advice and collect opinions. I know we can rely on everyone associated with the school and the local community to come up with some great ideas to support our children.

Best wishes, Paul Davidson Interim Headteacher

Working to learn together

Dates for Diary Autumn 2022

Date	Event	Information
Fri 2 nd Dec	Christmas stalls	Organised by Year 6 pupils. Children will be able to visit the stalls and have a go at the activities. Up to £2 (in small change please) can be brought to spend. Proceeds to the Friends of Newby & Scalby Primary School
Mon 5 th Dec - 6pm	Yr5 Production	You will need to book a seat via Parent App. Look out for details on the app
Thurs 8 th Dec - 6pm	Yr1 Production	
Fri 9 th Dec	EYFS Christmas Assembly	
Tues 13 th Dec 9.30-10.30am	EYFS/Yr1/Yr2 Carol Service	Children and staff will enjoy a Christmas carol service in school
Tues 13 th Dec	EYFS & Year 2 Christmas Parties	Come to school dressed in party clothes with sensible footwear. Refreshments will be provided by the Friends of School
Weds 14 th Dec 10-11am	Yr3/4 Carol Service	Children and staff will enjoy a Christmas carol service in school
Weds 14 th Dec	Yr1 Christmas Party	Come to school dressed in party clothes with sensible footwear. Refreshments will be provided by the Friends of School
Weds 14 th Dec 1.45-2.45pm	Yr5/6 Carol Service	Children and staff will enjoy a Christmas carol service in school
Weds 14 th Dec 5.30-6.30pm	Yr3/4 Christmas Disco	Drop your child off and collect them at the end. Friends of the school provide a free disco and refreshments
Weds 14 th Dec 6.45-7.45pm	Yr5/6 Christmas Disco	Drop your child off and collect them at the end. Friends of the school provide a free disco and refreshments
Thurs 15 th Dec	Christmas Lunch	Hopefully, everyone will have a fun lunch. It is free for everyone on this day
Fri 16 th Dec	'Dick Whittington' Pantomime at the Spa	All children will go to the pantomime. Staff teach the children about the traditions of pantomime and help "wary" children to enjoy the experience. A breakout room is available if needed
Fri 16 th Dec	School closes at the normal time	

More details will appear on the Parent App about specific events.

Please note that all events may be subject to change.



On Saturday 10th December 2022 at 7.30pm in The Spa Grand Hall

Compere ...BBC Radio York presenter

Adam Tomlinson

Featuring

Bethany Grimshaw Vocal Celebration Brass United Schools Choir



Tickets will be on sale from 3rd October 2022 Admission £9.00 Concessions £7.00 Family Ticket £25

Early booking is advisable!
Spa booking office 01723 376774-option1
online www.scarboroughspa.co.uk